Birthdays
There is no obligation to send anything for your child’s birthday.  You may send a treat (not homemade) or a small prize.  If your child has or wants to make a poster (similar to a Student of the Week poster), we will post it, but it is not necessary.

On your child’s birthday (or the school day closest to birthday) we will make a class birthday card that will go into notebook for students to read during the year.  I always give the children a book and a little shark squirt toy.  

If your child has a summer birthday, we will celebrate a half-birthday.

PLEASE DO NOT SEND BIRTHDAY INVITATIONS TO SCHOOL!!

I need to make you all aware that I CANNOT let students pass birthday invitations out here at school. Please do not send invitations to school with your child.

There are three exceptions to this rule. You MAY send invitations IF….

· Your child wants to invite our entire class.

· You have a daughter and she wants to invite every girl in our class.

· You have a son and he wants to invite every boy in our class.

Also, please do not send invitations to school for your child to give to a student in another class.

Too many feelings get hurt as a result of birthday invitations.

If you need a student’s last name or phone number, send me a note and I will email the parent of the student you wish to contact and get permission to give you the information you need. Then I will email you with the information.

Thank you for your understanding in this sensitive matter!

